NOTICE

Students Canteen
University of Colombo School of
Computing (UCSC)

Please be informed that the Students
Canteen of UCSC will be temporarily
closed from 29*" August 2024 to 1%
September 2024 due to manage the
transferring process to a new operator.

The canteen will be opened on 2™
September 2024.

We apologize for any inconvenience in this
cause and appreciate your understanding.
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